From:

Sent: 28 July 2015 12:39

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: RE: Your application reference: 2015/4283/T - 102 Frognal
Dear Mr Gentet

The hornbeam in our garden is to the side of the house which is the north side. The 3 hornbeams in our
neighbour's garden at 102 Frognal are in their back garden just alongside the dividing wall on the north side
of our property.

The proposed trimming of 1 - 1 1/2 meters applies to all 4 trees.

As we said in our previous email, that the material from the trees blocks our drains and gullies which could
cause flooding.

Wait to hear from you
Many thanks

Jim Colville

-------Original Message-------

From: Gentet, Matthias

Date: 27/07/2015 14:06:34

To: Jim Colville

Subject: RE: Your application reference: 2015/4283/T - 102 Frognal

Dear Jim Colville
Thank you for your email notification for tree works at the above address and 100 Frognal.

To enable me to process the work to the Hornbeam at 100 Frognal, please confirm the location of
the tree i.e front or rear garden and the amount of reduction as it isn’t clear whether the 1-1.5m
reduction apply for the Hornbeams in the adjacent property only or for all 4 Hornbeams.

Many thanks

Matthias Gentet
Planning Technician | Planning Solution Team
Tel: 0207 974 5961 | matthias.gentet@camden.gov.uk

Development Management | Regeneration and Planning Culture and Environment
Directorate | London Borough of Camden
5 Pancras Square | London | N1C 4AG

For a safer and quicker way to apply, please submit your planning applications and tree
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notifications/applications via the planning portal by clicking on the following link:
www.planningportal.gov.uk .

It is important to us to find out what our customers think about the service we provide. To help us
in this respect, we would be very grateful if you could take a few moments to complete one of our
online planning surveys. We will use the information you give us to monitor and improve our
services.

From: Jim Colvill<]|

Sent: 12 July 2015 16:07

To: Planning

Subject: [APP] Notification of Intent 100 Frognal NW3 6XU

Notification of Intent 100 Frognal NW3 6XU

We would like permission to prune a Hornbeam tree in our garden and the branches of 3 Hornbeam trees
overhanging our garden situated in .

the adjoining garden of 102 Frognal.

Our reason for this is that material from the trees blocks our drains gullies and could cause flooding. Also
by next year the branches of trees at

102 will be touching or close to touching our property.
We propose to prune the branches overhanging our property by approx 1-11/2 meters.
T await your response

Regards

Jim Colville

100d Frognal NW3 6XU
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This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright
protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please
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contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.
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